ABE WEISS, PRESIDENT JOSEPH FRIEDMAN, VICE PRES. B. J. MUNDEL, TREASURER MORRIS H. SAMUELS, SECRETARY DAVID LEITER, RABBI REV. I. PRINTZ, SHOCHET-TEACHER

CONGREGATION TREE OF LIFE

PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE UNIONTOWN. PENNSYLVANIA JACOB HORVITZ DR. HARRY HERSHMAN JAMES LABOWITZ LOUIS GALLET BAILEY GREENWALD JACK HIRSCH HARRY COOPER DAVID LEBOWITZ MILTON MARGOLIS MYRON KIRSHNER ABE SMITH ERVIN EISEN

LOUIS BREMLER, GABBAI

HONORARY VICE PRESIDENT LOUIS BREMLER

HONORARY PRESIDENTS

J. N. KRONICK

M. L. SWIMMER

S. B. KOIDANOV

JOS. HORVITZ

October 21st, 1953.

Dear Member:

As your newly elected President I wish to extend, on behalf of myself and those chosen with me, sincere thanks for your support. We hope that this support will be continued and will aid us in implementing our program. There is much to be done and many corrections and improvements to be made. We would like to see a re-vitalized approach to Synagog activities and services.

Ours shall be a program of re-vitalization and regeneration. Progress and dedication are our passwords. We look forward to your full cooperation. You can best express this desire by making this, the first late Friday night service under your newly elected President and Officers, a well-attended one.

We would like to see Friday nights set aside as Family Worship Night. A new and modern service, in which all can participate to their spiritual enrichment, has been initiated. You can show that you are behind us by making this Service a success.

Thanking you for your support and looking forward to your whole-hearted cooperation, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Abe Weiss, President

abellerio

AW:lpf